
 

 
Headteacher 
Mr Richard Catchpole BSc (Hons) PGCE NPQH 

                                           Wednesday 2nd October 2019 
Dear Parents and Carers       
  

‘SOS Planet Earth’ Doubleday – Thursday 17th and Friday 18th October 2019 
 

Our next DoubleDay is scheduled for Thursday 17th October and Friday 18th October - it will be 

called ‘SOS Planet Earth’. On Thursday 17th October we will look at issues facing life on Earth, 

and on Friday 18th October we will focus on solutions. More information will follow nearer the 

time but we are pleased to inform you that to support the Doubledays, our school catering team 

will be cooking a special meal as part of Surrey Commercial Services ‘Save Our Planet’ week.  

 

Surrey Commercial Services are raising awareness of environmental issues in October to spread the word 

about living responsibly and helping to look after our Planet. For pupils who will be eating a school lunch on 

this theme day, our school catering team will be serving a delicious meat free meal, giving a fun fact sheet to 

the children providing tips to help save our planet Earth and organising a competition to create VEGI – a cute 

vegetable cartoon character (see attached flyer – closing date Monday 14th October).  
 

All children who currently have school meals will automatically be served this special school meal. However, 
children who normally have a packed lunch are also invited to join in and have a school lunch on this 
day.  
 

The menu options are: 
Main meal – fajita wrap (vegetarian mince) 
Vegetarian meal – Quorn pesto pasta 
Desserts – fruit kebab (melons & grapes) & vegan brownie 
 

If your child has packed lunches but would like to have this special school lunch on Thursday 17th October, 
please complete the slip below and return it to the office with payment by Wednesday 9th October. I am afraid 
we will not be able to book a meal for any child whose slip and payment is received after this date. 
Please note that those children already on school meals do not need to complete the slip below as they 
will automatically get the celebratory school lunch. 

 
Let’s make a difference together! 
 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mr Richard Catchpole 
Headteacher 
_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

Save Our Planet School Lunch – Thursday 17th October 2019 
 
Child’s Name………………………………………………………………………………..   Class ………………… 
 
My child has packed lunches but I consent for my child to have the ‘Save Our Planet’ school lunch on Thursday 
17th October 2019                         YES / NO 
 
I have paid by Parentmail PMX or enclose payment of £2.35 by cheque (payable to “Surrey County Council”)                             
                          YES / NO 
My child would like to order : 
 

main meal                  vegetarian option                  (please tick as appropriate) 
 
Signed……………………………………………………………...……Parent/Carer          Date…………………….. 
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